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| know you’ve heard and most likely said, this is such a strange
time!

Now that the decision has been made and registration is open for
our first ever Virtual Annual Session, we are excited. Yes, we will
miss the big hugs and catching up with old friends but we think there
will be many great takeaways this year.

Some things on the Annual Session agenda to highlight; Wonderful Ignite, poster, and
concurrent sessions, regional meetings, and awards, national awards as well as an
excellent Key Note speaker and opening session.

You might notice on the schedule there are no affiliate officer or subcommittee
meetings. It was decided to have these meetings after the Annual Session. There is no
registration required for those meetings and all members can participate in the affiliate
officer and subcommittee meetings. We are excited about the opportunity for all
members to join these virtual meetings.

We will also be holding our Life Time Members event at a different time than during the
annual session. This way all our Life Members can participate without registering for
Annual Session. Who would have thought all these meetings and events could be done
virtually?

| certainly hope you all jump in and join the fun with us at Annual Session. Sure, it will
be different, but we will all remember the NEAFCS Annual Session of 2020!



